
Glenn Harmon <gharmon@portlandmaine.gov>

117 Dartmouth Street 

Jonathan Lobozzo <jglobozzo@gmail.com> Thu, Dec 28, 2017 at 7:51 AM
To: Glenn Harmon <gharmon@portlandmaine.gov>

Glenn,

We will be using the DC 315 thermal paint on the surface of the foam, this is a fire retardant paint. Please let me
know if you have any other ques�ons. Thanks, -JL 
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